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Over/Under Game—Monday, September 9 
Since Town Hall was closed for Labor Day, the Over/Under Game was rescheduled for September 9.  We 
will go back to our regular first Monday schedule in October.  Just a reminder, only one of the partners may 
have more than 500 points or two “Unders” may play together. 

Congratulations on reaching the next plateau: 
Ruby Life Master 

Bill Brunk 
Carol Curcuru 

John Smith 
Club Master 
Eric Johnson 

70% Club 
Congratulations to Joan and Merle Gaaskjolen on their 74.54% 

Thinking of You 
Sending warm wishes to Alice Gray as she helps her husband cope with his health issues 

Saying Farewell but NOT Goodbye 
John and I are Crazy4Bridge and we’ve thoroughly enjoyed holding the sanctioned games at the Cornelius Town 
Hall for the past10 years.   

We’ve decided it’s time for us to take some time for us, after all; even though it’s hard to believe, we’re not getting 
any younger.  John’s looking forward to being able to play more bridge and we’re both looking forward to being 
able to visit friends and family whenever we get the bug to travel.   

This wasn’t an easy decision for us to make so we wanted to ensure that the games would continue to be run by 
someone who cared as much as we do, so we’re very happy to announce that Ella Rice and Joe Pepe will be taking 
over the games as of 1 January 2020.   

John and I have always thought of all of you as family and know that Ella and Joe feel the same way.  

This is not goodbye…we still plan on playing with our regular and not so regular partners and of course with each 
other.   

We wish Ella and Joe all the best in their new endeavor as we’re sure all of you do as well. 

Our thanks to each of you for making this club a success…it’s been a blast! 

John and Marlene 

  


